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WAKEFIELD:  At its meeting on December 17, 2020, the Massachusetts Board of Registration in Medicine took disciplinary action against the medical licenses of Alex M. Barrocas, M.D. and Fifield Peter Workum, M.D.

In a Final Decision & Order, the Board revoked Dr. Alex M. Barrocas’ right to renew his license to practice medicine after the Board found that Dr. Barrocas had surrendered his medical license to the Florida Board of Medicine for six months after entering a plea of nolo contendere or guilty to one count of battery and one count of domestic battery by strangulation.  Dr. Barrocas was also reprimanded, fined $5,000 and ordered to complete continuing medical education class by the Florida Board. Dr. Barrocas was licensed to practice medicine in Massachusetts from June 27, 2005 until he failed to renew his license on May 10, 2010.   He last practiced medicine in Florida.

In a Consent Order, allowing for a stay of suspension upon entry into a Probation Agreement containing conditions acceptable to the Board, the Board suspended Fifield Peter Workum’s license to practice medicine after he admitted that he used inappropriate language and made repeated unwanted physical contact with a hospital staff member. Dr. Workum specializes in internal medicine and pulmonary disease.  He was first licensed in the Commonwealth on May 1, 1975.  Dr. Workum entered into a Voluntary Agreement Not to Practice Medicine on October 3, 2019.  Dr. Workum last practiced medicine at Lemuel Shattuck Hospital.

The Massachusetts Board of Registration in Medicine licenses more than 40,000 physicians, osteopaths and acupuncturists.  The Board was created in 1894 to protect the public health and safety by setting standards for the practice of medicine and ensuring that doctors who practice in the Commonwealth are appropriately qualified and competent. The Board investigates complaints and determines sanctions. More information is available at www.mass.gov/massmedboard, or you may contact the Board at borimmedia@massmail.state.ma.us  

